
From: Tony McGuirt <tony.mcguirt@furman.edu> 
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2024 10:54 AM
To: Sharen Beaulieu <sharen.beaulieu@furman.edu>
Subject: FY25 Dining Hall Rate Increase

Hi Sharen,
Our dining hall rates will increase effective July 1, 2024. Can you help me get
the email message below out to faculty and srtaff?  Can this also be put
included the next HR newsletter?  Thanks for all assistance.
Thank you.
Tony

Dear Faculty and Staff Members,

Effective July 1, 2024, the Dining Hall will be implementing price increases due to the
increased cost of goods and services.  We will continue to provide the
quality dining experience expected by our students, faculty, staff, and guests.  The
new rates are provided below.

Faculty/Staff Rate  $7.50
Departmental Rate               $10.00
Door Rates

 Breakfast $10.36
 Lunch  $13.63
 Dinner  $13.85

We thank you for your understanding as we implement this necessary change. 

Please contact dining@furman.edu with any questions, comments, or concerns.

Thank you.

Tony McGuirt
Director of Auxiliary Services
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